
WBSC Pool Meeting – May 21, 2018 at the Pool 7 pm 
 
Board members present: Jen Pierce, Darren Klein, Misty Haskamp, Clayton Klein, asst. Pool 
manager 
Out of Town—Rodney Massman, Mindy Cherrington, Julie Schisler, Erin Seymour, pool 
manager, David Heath 

 

General Discussion by Board Members: 
• Payroll - ½ guards are in the payroll system; all have the package of paperwork for this 

to register for payroll. 
• 1st urinal in boys’ room doesn’t flush - Darrin, Kevin, or David will check into it – possibly 

consult with Specialized Mechanical 
• Erin back will be back on Wednesday; She will have everything ready by Monday 28th 
• Misty – Nothing will be replanted  on hill until we figure out the leak 
• Internet will be turned on Thursday -  Board members will make sure Wifi works and 

check network with computer 
• David needs to make keys from original for anyone that needs them 
• David and Tanya will get Jen Sam’s Club Card so she can proceed with buying 

concessions 
• City inspection around 2pm is scheduled for May 24 (Thursday) 
• Clay will be sending Erin a picture of the Logbook sheet for her reference 
• Erin has finished scheduling of the guards 
• Memorial Day at the pool was discussed – Board members discussed the possibility of 

Food Trucks?  Jimmy Johns? Little Caesars? Or Shakespeare’s? 
• Diving board will be put in on Thursday, May 24 

o New bolts from Menards will be used for diving board – Kevin purchased those 
on behalf of the pool and they will be installed 

• Member cards can be shown to the entry guards on a person’s phone now for this 
season and the board will evaluate how it works. 

o Guest passes can be activated on a member’s phone as well 
Meeting adjourned approximately 8 pm. 
 


